From: Eithne McCann

To: "Tadhg Daly"

Cc: - Phelim Quinn

Bcc: Mary Dunnion; Susan Cliffe

Subject: 2020 04 20 Phelim Quinn response to Tadhg Daly NHI re Annual Fees
Date: Monday 20 April 2020 14:54:10

Attachments: 2020 04 20 Phelim Quinn response to Tadhg Daly (NHI) re Annual fees .pdf
Dear Tadhg,

Please find attached letter of acknowledgement from Phelim Quinn for your kind attention.

Best,
Eithne.

Eithne McCann | Personal Assistant to CEO

Health Information & Quality Authority
Phone:
E-mail: | Web: www.higa.ie
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Tadhg Daly
Nursing Homes Ireland
2051 Castle Drive

Citywest
Dublin 24

20 April 2020

Ref: PQ/TD/20200420
Dear Tadhg,
Re: Annual fees
I acknowledge receipt of your correspondence of 20 April 2020.

I confirm the matter you raised is receiving our attention and a response will
be issued in due course.

Yours sincerely,

A

PHELIM QUINN
Chief Executive Officer
[] Head Office: [[] Dublin Regional Office:
Unit 1301, City Gate, Mahon, George's Court, George's Lane,
Cork, Ireland. Dublin 7, Ireland
Tel: +353 (0) 21 240 9300 Tel: +353 (0) 1 814 7400
Fax: +353 (0) 21 240 9600 Fax: +353 (0) 1 814 7499

e-mail: info@higa.ie www.hiqa.ie





